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13th September 2021 
PROJECT UPDATE 

As the weeks progress so do the works on the Queanbeyan Civic and Cultural Precinct. 

Demolition and earth works are currently underway as well as several temporary access 

works to adjoining buildings being completed. Please read on for an update of forthcoming 

works on the project or follow the above QR code to read more about the exciting project. 

  

COMPLETION OF NEW ACCESS TO THE Q AND BICENTENNIAL HALL  

• Completion of the new main entry into The Q, now offering direct access into the 

building for staff members of the public.  

• Completion of 5 disabled car parking spaces which now offers members of the 

public clear and safe access into The Q 

• Completion of new fire exit between the Bicentennial Hall and The Q  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Completion of fire exit to 
Bicentennial Hall and The Q  

Completion of new main entry to The Q, compliant entry 
ramp and disabled parking completed  
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DEMOLITION AND CIVIL WORKS 

 

Works are well underway with demolition of the former Queanbeyan Radio building and 

smaller structures at 10 Rutledge now complete. Internal demolition is currently underway 

inside 10 Rutledge with demolition planned in the coming week.  

 

 

 

 

Within the next 2 weeks you will see a piling rig being established on site so the team can 

commence with inground piles. To further assist stakeholders and surrounding buildings with 

noise mitigation, the team have introduced a passive piling technique to help minimize the 

noise and disturbances within this process.  

 

During these demolition and civil processes, ADCO are continuously actively monitoring any 

movement that may be experience with these construction works.    

 

Should you have any queries or feedback regarding the works, please keep in mind ADCO’s 

24-hour telephone assistance line is available. Please feel free to call ADCO Constructions 

on 1800 232 628 should you wish to raise any concerns.  
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